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Dear students,  

dear parents  
 

This year’s school photography has been a huge success! Your photos are 
now online and ready to order. Please keep in mind that the pictures have 
not been retouched yet.  

www.cam-fotografie.at 

➽  Onlineshop 

login: ep64fg 
 

Once you have ordered your photographs you will received a confirmation  
e-mail with an “order number”. When making your payment please include 
this order number, your home-room and your name in the section 
“Verwendungszweck”/ “payment reference“ so we can match your payment 
with your order.  

All orders paid until October, 12th 2018, will be delivered to the VIS for free.If 
you choose to make your order and your payment after October, 12th 2018, 
we will be sent to your given home address and a € 6,00 delivery charge will 
apply. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us:  

Mobile: 0664/ 260 60 16  

E-mail: office@cam-fotografie.at  

We had a fantastic time with you. 
 

Your 

CAM- Team 

Andreas Piffl 
Enzianweg 51;  1220 Wien 
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